
Bicester U3A Summer event 
 
We started planning the Summer Event way back in March. I was very fortunate in having a sub-

committee of dedicated committee members who have worked very hard to organise the event 

for all the members.  

 

We decided to take the format of last year’s event but reduce the complexity so that it became 

easier to organise. 

 

We put out a request for helpers to assist with running the day and were overwhelmed by the 

response – Thank you! 

 

The event day went without any real problems and I think everyone who attended enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

Special thanks to everyone who helped on the day. Big thanks to the Ukulele group, the Rock 

group, the square dancing, the games teams, the raffle, the car parking, the tea and coffee and the 

quiz.   Also thanks to Jan for the idea of the games and the egg and spoon race rules. 

    

Hopefully, the event will run again next year. 


